
 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

10 November 2017, Vista Group International Ltd, Auckland, New 

Zealand 

 

SHARE SPLIT 

Vista Group International Limited (VGL) is today announcing that it will undertake a share split. 

Shareholders will receive 2 ordinary shares for every one ordinary share held at 5pm on the record 

date of 24 November 2017. 

The share split is a measure taken to enhance the liquidity in the market for VGL shares. 

In order for the capital increase of shares to be processed and for trading on both the NZX and ASX 

to continue VGL will obtain a temporary ticker code. This will be released to the market once provided 

by the NZX. 

 

Brian Cadzow 

Director - Commercial & Legal 

ENDS 

 

Brian J Cadzow 
Director - Commercial & Legal 
Vista Group International Ltd 
Email: brian.cadzow@vista.co 
Contact: +64 9 984 4570 

mailto:brian.cadzow@vista.co

